
Prayer Concerns

Julie Gibbs Emmett  Watt s
Paul Coleman and Family Bernita Wallar 
Sylvia Childs Paul Thomas, brother to Mary Hutchings 
Jean and Linda (Mary Hutchings’ friends) 
Alex Briceno and family Michele Storment  and her father, Maxi Stormen
Donna Ebnit Audrey Seifert ( Surgery- Grandmother of Zack Seifert) 
La Dawn Guest (friend of Lavern Burn) Tim Endicott ’s Mother

Welcome to the 

Garden Grove Seventh-day Adventist Church
January 2, 2010

Women’s Ministries Leader - Lizz Randall
714.913.3903
womensministries@gardengrovesda.com

Steve and Moenau Rivera - Youth Leaders
714.920.2020
youth@gardengrovesda.com

Choir Director - Kathy Elwood
714.637.0403

Treasurer
714.534.1987 ext. *115

Community Services
714.534.4376

KEYS Family Resource Center
714.534.2475

Senior Pastor - Dan Smith
951.359.4634 home
951.236.7262 cell
pastordan@gardengrovesda.com

Offi  ce Secretary - Amanda Johnston
714.534.1987 ext. *110
offi  ce@gardengrovesda.com

Bible Worker - Helen Sneed
714.534.1987 ext. *117
714.979.4232 cell

Pastor Emeritus of Nurture - R. Ted Sneed
714.979.4232

Performing Arts - Thomas R. Neslund
949.306.1453
arts@gardengrovesda.com

As a church of prayer, every Sabbath we will print the names of people requesti ng special prayer for two weeks. 

If you have a prayer request or a praise report, please fi ll out a gray card in the pews and hand it to a Deacon or drop it in the off ering plate.  
If you would like a member of the Pastoral Staff  to contact you regarding your request, please indicate this on your prayer request card as 

well. Each request is remembered during the staff  meeti ngs and is kept confi denti al unless requested to appear in the bulleti n

Our year end defi cit is $34,200.00
As of 12/26/09, we received $28,357.88 (fi nal update next week)

Important Phone Numbers

Church offi  ce address:  12702 9th Street, Garden Grove, CA 92840 
Ph: 714.534.1987     Fax:  714.534.3877

Website:  www.gardengrovesda.com    

Church Offi  ce Hours:  Monday thru Thursday 12:00 pm - 5:00 pm



Children’s Sabbath School   (see classroom directory in Lobby)
Cradle Roll birth-age 3 years 
Kindergarten age 4 - age 6 years
Primary age7 - age 9 years 
Juniors grades 5 & 6 
Earliteens grades 7 & 8

Youth, Collegiate, Young Adults (9:30 am Breakfast & Praise) Youth Chapel
Youth (10:00 am) ages 14 - 21 Library
Collegiate/Young Adults (10:00 am) ages 18 - 35 Youth Chapel

Adult Classes  
Tom Neslund Adult Quarterly North Room
Spanish Class,  Spanish Quarterly Board Room
Vietnamese Class Vietnamese Quarterly Mother’s Room
Friends in Prayer (not mee  ng this week)
Jack Johnson The Gospel of John Fellowship Hall

Upcoming Events  

Sab, Jan 2: 9:30 am Sabbath School Various Classrooms
 10:50 am Divine Worship Service Main Sanctuary
 12:30 pm Church Potluck Fellowship Hall
 2:00 pm Evangelism Meeti ng Fellowship Hall
 4:00 pm The Gift  Goes On (Vietnamese) Fellowship Hall

Wed, Jan 6: 9:00 am  Community Services
 7:00 pm Youth Council Youth Chapel
 7:30 pm Sing - Pray - Study Revelati on Board Room

Sab, Jan 9: 9:30 am Sabbath School Various Classrooms
 10:50 am Divine Worship Service Main Sanctuary
 11:00 am Youth Church Youth Chapel
 12:30 pm Youth/Young Adult Potluck Youth Chapel
 4:00 pm SECC Worship Experience (Young Adults Only) LSU
  (2:30 pm departure from Youth Chapel)
   

Holiday Offi  ce Hours:  Wednesday - Thursday 10:00 am - 6:00 pm

NOTES:

Incoming Transfers  
Minh Tam Lam OC Vietnamese Church

Trihn Hoang Lam OC Vietnamese Church

Dien Truy Tran OC Vietnamese Church

Thinh Tran OC Vietnamese Church

Thong Tran OC Vietnamese Church 

Joana Nguyen Garden Grove Korean Church

Anthony Soltan La Sierra Univesrity Church

Muna Soltan La Sierra University Church

Nadi Soltan La Sierra University Church

Jenni Subriar La Sierra University Church

Greg Ticer La Sierra University Church

Outgoing Transfers  



GARDEN GROVE SDA CHURCH
January 2, 2010

10:50 a.m.

SONGS OF GATHERING  Jim Woods
“Come, Christians, Join to Sing!” #10

“Give Me the Bible” #272
“Thy Word”

CHURCH LIFE & WELCOME Katherine Ahn

INVITATION OF GOD’S PRESENCE Elise Newen
 

HYMN OF WORSHIP Jim Woods
“O Worship the Lord” #6

OFERRING APPEAL Betty Chaviano

OFFERTORY Carol Meckstroth

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE Bob Meckstroth

HYMN OF MEDITATION Jim Woods
“Ancient Words” 

 
SCRIPTURE Barbara Peck

Acts 2:42 

DRAMA Steve Rivera
“A Good Thing to Have Around”

MORNING MESSAGE Dan Smith
“50 Days!”

HYMN OF REPONSE Jim Woods
“Father, Lead Me Day by Day” # 482

BLESSING Pastor Dan Smith

POSTLUDE Carol Meckstroth 

 

Organist: Carol Meckstroth



Today’s Scripture
“They devoted themselves to the apostles’ 
teaching and to the fellowship, to the break-
ing of bread and to prayer.”

Acts 2:42

Worship Service
Worship Planner: Jim Woods
Praise Leader: Jim Woods
Sound Tech: David Campos, Kevin Ebnit
 
Off ering: The off ering today will support Local 
Church Budget.
 
Sabbath Rest conti nues unti l 4:54 pm tonight.  
Next week’s Sabbath welcome is at 4:59  

Fellowship Lunch: We are happy to host 
Church Potluck the fi rst Sabbath of every 
month.  Please join us today in the Fellowship 
Hall. 

Greeters: 
This Sabbath - Gunda Neslund & Berti e Krell
Next Sabbath - Sergio & Fati ma Armas

Community Announcements
The Gift  Goes On: The Vietnamese Gift  Goes 
On Topic for 2 January 2009 is “Six Testi monials 
to Start the Year”.

Pointsett as:  If you sponsered a fl ower, don’t 
forget to take it home today!

Religious Liberty Month is coming up soon. 
For more informati on on what Religious 
Liberty means, visit our church website at 
www.gardengrovesda.com. 

Earliteen Sabbath School:  Thank you, Pastor 
Dan, for suggesti ng the Earliteen Challenge.  
Because you challenged the Earliteens to 
collect more change than you had in your 
jar, in less than a month they (with the help 
of Michele Lopez and our generous church 
members) collected over $320 in change.   
Since their total amount was more than 
the $93 in your jar, you pledged to double 
your amount.  Over $500 in change and the 
previous $450 in dimes collected by the 
Earliteen class in 2009 total $950 for Tuiti on 
Assistance.  The Earliteens will begin again to 
save change for Tuiti on Assistance in 2010. 

Bulleti n Deadline for Announcements is 
Wednesday 5:00 pm.  E-mail announcements 
to bulleti n@gardengrovesda.com or call 
714-534-1987.

Looking for Church Offi  ce Volunteer:  We are 
looking for volunteers to come in 1 or 2 days 
a week in the aft ernoons to help answers 
phones and update the church directory.  
If you are interested in helping in this way, 
please leave a message at the church offi  ce 
or call Amanda Johnston at (949) 436-6837.

Women’s Ministries

Message from WM about Tea Party: WM 
would like to give a special THANKS to Steve 
and Moenau Rivera for all their help with 
the Tea Party last month. Their ti reless work 
ethic is amazing: from the kitchen to the 
decorati ons to computer help with the guest 
speaker. You are both much appreciated!! 

Spaghett  Factory, Newport Beach. Join us for 
dinner on Sunday, January 17 at 4pm. Meals
range between $10-$15 including beverage, 
salad, ice cream and yummy bread. Let Lizz 
Randall know if you’d like to come.

Annual Adopt-A-Family Christmas program -- 
Thank you to all who played Santa this year in 
giving a litt le extra to families in need as part 
of the CASA Adopt-A-Family program.  Your 
generosity and blessings are appreciated by 
the GGSDA Women’s Ministry and the lives 
you’ve touched.

Adventurers/Pathfi nders

The Adventurer/Pathfi nder meeti ng originally 
scheduled for today has been canceled.  The 
next Adventurer/Pathfi nder meeti ng is is 
January 16, following Children’s Church.  
  
It’s not too late to join Adventurers/
Pathfi nders!  Please contact Sandra Caldwell 
at 562-920-2110, Alex Caldwell (Acwaverun@
msn.com, 562-920-2110) or Justi n Seti awan 
(jspathfi nder@gmail.com, 714-767-0404) for 
more info and to sign-up today!

Youth/Young Adult Ministries 

Youth Council Meeti ng on Wednesday Jan 6th 
at 7pm in the Youth Chapel

Youth/Young Adult Potluck in the Chapel aft er 
Youth Church on January 9.  Don’t forget to 
bring your own dish!

SECC Worship Experience: On Jan 9, 
following the Youth Potluck, we leave for 
La Sierra University at 2:30pm for the 4pm 
Program. Please email Moenau at youth@
gardengrovesda.com if you are planning 
on att ending and would like to reserve a 
ti cket.  She will need to have a head count 
in advance so please get your emails sent to 
as soon as possible. This event is for young 
adults only.

Youth Chapel Remodeling on Sunday, 
January 17, from 9am - 4 pm.  More details 
later. 

FRIDAY NIGHT LIVE is back!  Join us on Friday, 
January 22 at 7:30 in the Youth Chapel for 
Praise & Worship, Fellowship & Food.

Orangewood’s Corner

More Joyous Sounds of Christmas was 
postponed due to an unfortunate accident 
Mr. Woods, the music director, suff ered 
aft er our Christmas Concert, resulti ng in 
a broken wrist and hand.  The Elementary 
– Preschool Christmas Program will be 
rescheduled  aft er the fi rst of the year.

Financial Aid Workshop:  La Sierra University 
and Pacifi c Union College are sponsoring a 
fi nancial aid workshop for all high school 
students and parents on Thursday, January 
14th at 7:00 p.m. Please RSVP with Ms. Duran 
via email at mduran@orangewoodacademy.
com.


